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Town of County Line

October 26,2010
Minutes of SPECIAL HEARING on the County Line Waste Management
Plan published in the Blount Banner from September 20,2010 through
October 25,2010.

Special Hearing was called to order at 7:00PM by Mayor J.L. Calvert.

Roll was called with Mayor Calvert present. Councils Michael Calvert, Dennis Finch, Pam Sitton,

and Herman Mulvehill present. Council Ralph Calvert was absent.

Mayor Calvert stated that the purpose of this hearing was to hear any public comments on the

proposed Waste Management plan for the Town of County Line that had been published in the
Blount Banner from September 20, 2010 to October 25, 2010.

Present was Attorney Thomas Prickett and Mr. John D. Calvert, and Mr. Imier Schecklehizid also
representing the propsed landfill. Mr. Schecklehzid introduced other engineers on this project.

The Town Clerk reported he had received no comments or requests for copies of this plan. The
Mayor asked for public comment,and there was none.

Council Herman Mulvehill moved to close this hearing, Council Finch seconded.
Hearing adjourned
William Ivey

Town Clerk Reporting
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